
 
I am pleased to announce the appointment of Ms. Breann Cantu to the position of Correctional 
Administrator, at the Richard A. McGee Correctional Training Center (CTC) within the Peace 
Officer Selection and Employee Development (POSED), effective Monday, July 1, 2024.  
 
Ms. Cantu has over 14 years experience with the California Department of Corrections and 
Rehabilitation (CDCR) starting her career as a Correctional Officer.  Through her tenure with CDCR 
she has held roles within the Division of Adult Institutions (DAI), Division of Rehabilitative 
Programs (DRP), and POSED. Ms. Cantu’s in-depth knowledge of DAI, DRP, and POSED gives her 
global perspective of the operational needs and experience running a statewide program. Prior 
to her CDCR service, she worked for the California Department of Consumer Affairs, Bureau of 
Security and Investigative Services conducting field investigations and adhering to Business and 
Professional Codes and dealing with unique policy issues.  
 
Please join me in congratulating Ms. Cantu on her promotion! 
 
 
 
 
GINA SAVALA  
Deputy Director   
Peace Officer Selection and Employee Development  
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